Daniel P. McCoy Albany County Executive 112 State Street, Room 1200 Albany, New York 12207

Dear County Executive McCoy,

I am writing to express my interest in being reappointed to the Albany County Airport Authority Board. It has been an honor and a privilege to serve as a member of the Board since 2019. During this time, I have worked closely with my fellow board members to provide sound leadership and oversight to the Authority that contributes to the continued growth and success of Albany International Airport.

As a board member, I have remained deeply committed to advancing the goals of the airport, ensuring smooth operations, promoting safety, enhancing customer experience, and fostering relationships with local, regional, and national stakeholders. I have also valued the opportunity to contribute to the strategic vision for the future of the airport, including serving as Chair of the Governance Committee, writing the Charter and Co-Chairing the Capital Improvements Committee, and serving as a Member of the Finance and Administration, Personnel, and Public Communications Committees. I have near perfect attendance and attend all Committee Meetings as well as those I am not assigned to.

If reappointed, I am eager to continue serving the Board with integrity, dedication, and offering my expertise to support the continued growth and success of the airport and its role in our community.

Thank you in advance for your consideration of support. I look forward to the opportunity to further contribute to the important work of the Albany County Airport Authority.

Sincerely,

Sari M. O'Connor

Sari O'Connoz